
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 17th November 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we turned our plans into biographies. 
We wrote about the lives of some influential 
black figures including: Katherine Johnson,     
Muhammad Ali, Nelson Manndela and Mary 
Seacole. Some of these will be displayed in the 
Year 6 corridor. 

In Maths, we learnt how to multiply and divide 
fractions and had a go at using the website 
https://mathsbot.com/primary/ks2 to practise 
our arithmetic skills online.  

Our history lessons continued with us studying 
the changing power of the monarchs: John, Hen-
ry VIII, Elizabeth I, Charles I and William and 
Mary. 

Next week,  we will be learning about the reign of 
Queen Victoria and discussing how people who 
lived in the British Empire might have. We will 
also be creating some collage in Art inspired by 
Queen Elizabeth II. In English, we will be com-
pleting some practice SATs tests and Maths les-
sons will focus on finding fractions of amounts. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
27.11.23/28.11.23 Cippenham Baptist Church Trips 

28.11.23 Young Shakespeare Company Workshop 

02.12.23 Priory Christmas Fair 

 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children will be set a new homework 
menu after half term. They should se-
lect and complete one option each 
week. The work will be shared in as class homework 
gallery at the end of term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

Star of the Week                            

6 Attenborough: Zunaira 

6 Anning:  Naomi  

6 Goodall: Farhan 

6 Darwin: Aisha 

Word of the Week: controversy 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Scan this QR code for some Arithmetic practice. 


